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12 January 2022

Dear Parent / Carer

Following our letter in November (see attached), we confirm that the talk by David
Shilston will be going ahead on Thursday 20 January between 3.15 pm and 4.30
pm in the Canteen.  Students will need to wear masks.

David Shilston is an expert in Geoscience and an enthusiastic local geologist with
specialist knowledge of the River Arun.

The River Arun is one of the case studies which our students study as part of  their
GCSE Geography and which traditionally they can find more challenging.

David Shilston’s talk will enhance students’ understanding of this aspect of their
studies and will support the fieldwork that they did last summer at the River Arun
which forms part of the summer exam.

We would strongly recommend that all students attend this presentation as it will
give them important information which will help them with their studies.

There will be no charge and refreshments will be provided.

To give us an indication of the number of students attending please would you
complete the Google form reply slip.   If you have already replied, there is no need to
do so again.

reply slip

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me,
fcarr@theangmeringschool.co.uk.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Carr

Geography Teacher

https://forms.gle/exg8HktXtpsKkjav5
mailto:fcarr@theangmeringschool.co.uk

